NOTICE UNDER ARTICLE 8(4) OF THE GAS (NORTHERN IRELAND) ORDER 1996

The Northern Ireland Authority for Utility Regulation (hereinafter referred to as “the
Authority”) pursuant to Article 8(4) of the Gas (Northern Ireland) Order 1996 (“the Order”)
hereby gives notice as follows:

The Authority proposes to extend the licence area contained within Schedule 1 of the licence
(“the licence”) granted under Article 8(1) of the Order to Phoenix Natural Gas Limited (“the
licensee”) to include the following:

1) The area within the boundaries of each of the electoral wards of Whitehead and
Blackhead.

Reason

The reason for the proposed extension is to allow the town of Whitehead to be connected to
natural gas.

The proposed amendments to Schedule 1 of the licence in respect of this extension are
appended to the consultation published along with this Notice.

Representations or objections to the proposed extension can be made on or before Spm on
Friday 29" June 2018. Responses should be sent by way of post or email to:

Jonny Millar
Utility Regulator
Queens House
14 Queen Street
Belfast BT1 6ED

jonny.millar@ uregni.gov.uk

N
Dated thisZ day of May 2018

Jenny Pyp rJ-/

For and behalf of the Authority



